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NFRW is fortunate to have Kim Reem as 
fourth vice president, serving as direc-
tor for Region 5 (Alabama, Arkansas, 

Louisiana, Mississippi and Texas) and assisting 
the president where needed. For the moment, 
Kim works as an adviser to the NFRW Cam-
paign Committee under Chair Barbara Trautman. 

As a teenager, Kim learned fi rst-hand how 
intrusive government can be. She attended a 
private Christian school when the state opposed 
such educational institutions. In fact, they were 
arresting school offi cials and parents! Every 
night, Kim would go to bed wondering whether 
her parents would be the next to be imprisoned. 
“That doesn’t sound like America, but it’s what 
we were living through. It’s interesting how 
quickly you become engaged when an issue 
impacts you,” she says. 

In 1999, while expecting her fi rst child, Kim 
wanted to use her campaign experience as a way 
to be a stay-at-home mother. That dream became 
Reem Consulting, providing campaign consult-
ing and management services.

In 2014, Iowa was a purple state. She explains 
the election results: “Joni Ernst’s opponent had 
been representing us in Congress. Bruce Braley 
not only lost to Joni, but the seat he held went 
Republican. The results turned us red violet.”

As president of Iowa Republican Women that 
year, Kim oversaw the federation’s rebranding 
project. “We believed that people had forgot-
ten about us and what we do. We worked hard, 

and people were glad to hear from us. That we 
moved the needle on the state’s color during that 
election meant something.

“We are difference makers. Never give up on 
what you believe and what you stand for. Every 
day is an opportunity to do a little bit more. Then 
do the same thing tomorrow and the day after 
that. 

“When you look back, you can see the difference 
you’ve made by placing one foot in front of the 
other. That is what puts us on the path to be here 
another 80 years.”   §

READ MORE ABOUT KIM

www.nfrw.org/reem

Meet
Profi le by Lori Piotrowski of Nevada

Kim Reem
NFRW FOURTH VICE PRESIDENT, IOWA


